
Dear 2nd Grade Parents:

As you know, receiving Sacraments is a special part of our Catholic faith. This year, your

child will receive two sacraments, First Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. Mrs.

Gallo is working with your children every day to prepare them to receive both

Sacraments.

First Reconciliation will take place after one of our 9 AM school Masses. Once I have a

set date, I will let you know. Students should wear their regular Mass day uniforms that

day. We will take a group photo and share it on our school Facebook page for those who

would like a remembrance of this special event in their child’s faith journey.

First Holy Communion is scheduled for Saturday, May 3, at 11 AM. All students will need

to attend a rehearsal at 6 PM on Friday, May 2, in the church. Typically, girls wear white

dresses and dress shoes and boys wear dress pants, dress shirts, ties, and dress shoes for

First Communion. Veils for girls and suits for boys are not required, but children are

certainly welcome to wear them if they like.

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Gallo or me if you have any questions. We are so excited

to participate in the preparation of your children for these beautiful and important

Sacraments.

Blessings,

Karen Luzzo, B.A., M.S.
Principal


